Registration begins on Tuesday , February 11 for current students, alumni preschool families, and church members.  Forms (with a $100 supply fee) will be accepted until 1:00 pm that day, at which time students will be placed into classes.  In the event there are more registrations than openings for any given class, current students will be given preference. If necessary, the remaining names will be placed in a drawing. 
 Registration opens to the community on Tuesday, February 18, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. 
We encourage you to mail in or drop off registration forms and fees before the above dates, we will hold them until the appropriate time.
Any registrations received after February 18 will be placed on a first come, first served basis.
———————————————————————————————————————————————————
 
Our Redeemer’s  Preschool Registration Form  - 2020-2021 School Year 
     Please indicate 1st and 2nd choice 
	  	 	Three Year Old    
            
____Tu/Th a.m.            
 
____ W/ F a.m.      
		 Four Year Old  	 
____  M/Tu/Th a.m.    
 ____ M/Tu/Th p.m. 
	Pre-Kindergarten    	     
____M-Th am 	     
____ M–Th pm 


 
Child’s Name_______________________________________________  Gender _____   Birthdate____________
Name you would like child to use at school (if different from above) ____________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Name ________________________________________________________________________   
Best Phone ___________________________________ 
Address __________________________________________________________                Zip ________________  
E-mail Address______________________________________________________________________

                                              Please note any medical needs, allergies or special situations on the back. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Would you like more information about serving on the Preschool Board? ___Yes ___ No 

 Return completed form with $100 supply  fee to:  
                   Our Redeemer’s Preschool,      3580 N. Benton Ave.    Helena, MT 59602
                     Enrollment will be confirmed with a postcard. 
 

